
Re “Time to Move on Dangerous Tank Cars” 
(editorial, May 30):

Stronger tanker cars for transporting highly 
volatile crude oil will not alone protect our 
citizens, rivers or wildlife from this unchecked 
risk.

As your editorial correctly suggests, stronger 
federal regulations are needed immediately 
to counter the large increase in shipments 
of crude oil by rail. But as demonstrated in 
the recent accident in Lynchburg, Va., even 
stronger tanker cars are prone to puncture, 
leading to explosive, life-threatening fi reballs 
and spills.

Inexplicably, the Coast Guard and the 
Environmental Protection Agency have failed 
to meet their legal duty to update response 
plans to account for these spills and explosio

We know that trains will continue to derail. And 
with billions of gallons of explosive crude oil 
moving by rail across the country, we know 
that these dangerous accidents will continue 
to threaten our communities and natural 
resources. President Obama should demand 
immediate action.

NOAH GREENWALD

Endangered Species Director

Center for Biological Diversity

Portland, Ore., May 30, 2014
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